
St. Ninian’s Weekly Plan 
18th November 2024 

 
MONDAY 18th  TUESDAY 19th  

9am               P4-7 Chatter Time led by Wellbeing Champs  
 

 
 

 

P4/5 and P5 – Artistic Rhythms music project 

 

 
Primary 1 and Primary 2 parents invited to Book Week Gifting Event at 
2.15pm in classrooms (Please come to the main school door) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some staff and pupils attending Catholic Education Week Mass at 7pm 
WEDNESDAY 20th THURSDAY 21st  

P7 Food Technology block –  
Chicken/Veg Fajitas   
Bring a small tub please  

 

 

 

P7/6 Food Technology block – 
 Chicken/Veg Fajitas  
Bring a small tub please  

 

 

 

  

P7 Group A to  
St. Margaret’s Academy  

FRIDAY 22nd  

All children can wear PE clothing on a Friday 
 
9am       P1-3 Chatter Time led by Wellbeing Champs 
 
 
 

 

Value of the month  

 

 

 

 

 
Indoor playtime every 

day this week  

 

Pati & Bevan from 

P7 attending West 

Lothian Children’s 

Rights Network  

 
World Children’s Day 

3.10pm     Primary 3 parents are 
invited to attend a Family 

Learning session to take part in 
Book Week activities. 

 

 



Important Building Works Update 

Monday 18th November 

 
Repairs are being carried out to the outside of 

our school building next week and access to 

school will be restricted.  

 

The gate closest to the shop will be closed all 

week.   

 

P1-3 families should drop their child off and 

collect their child from the Nursery Gate. We will 

have a soft start from 8.30am to give the children 

a smooth start to the school day.  

 

P4-7 children should use the top gate at the 

upper playground.  

 

School staff will be at all gates to help parents at 

the start and end of the day.  

 

Thank you for your support with these temporary 

arrangements.  

 

100 parents completed the short survey at 

Parents’ Evening.  

The survey has 5 questions about your child’s 

achievements and hobbies.  

It would be fantastic to have a form 

completed for all children. Please scan this 

QR code or use this link to complete the 

survey - 

https://forms.office.com/e/uvbYFrGhga  

          
THANK YOU! 

 

A huge thank you to all families who donated 

items for the Parent Council bake sale and to 

those who bought goodies at Parents’ 

Evenings. 

 

An incredible £389.65 was raised!  

 

The leftover cakes were donated to a good 

cause – ‘The Barn’ based in Deans. 

 

Our Parent Council will continue to sell raffle 

tickets for the Christmas Raffle and will draw 

this at the Christmas Fair. The amount raised 

will also be shared with everyone.  

 

Thanks to all families and our Parent Council 

for your outstanding support and generosity. 

 

 

Catholic Education Week begins next week and the theme is ‘Pilgrims of Hope’. 

Our Mini Vinnies Committee and School Choir will be holding a special ‘Prayer Breakfast’ on Tuesday 26th November to celebrate Catholic 

Education Week. It will begin with breakfast at 8.50am in the Dining Hall and then a short prayer service led by the Mini Vinnies in the main 

hall until 9.30am. We hope you can join us to celebrate all that is special about our Catholic school.  

https://forms.office.com/e/uvbYFrGhga


 

 


